
Superintendent’s Memo #133-23 

COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

DATE: June 29, 2023 

TO: Division Superintendents 

FROM: Dr. Lisa Coons, Superintendent of Public Instruction 

SUBJECT: Public Comment Period and Public Hearings on the Draft 2023 

Mathematics Standards of Learning 

The Virginia Board of Education is seeking comments from the general public on the Draft 2023 

Mathematics Standards of Learning.   

The Draft 2023 Mathematics Standards of Learning identify academic content for essential 

components of the mathematics curriculum at different grade levels for Virginia’s public 

schools. The Draft 2023 Mathematics Standards of Learning can be accessed on the Virginia 

Department of Education’s Revision of the 2016 Mathematics Standards of Learning webpage. 

Public comment regarding the Draft 2023 Mathematics Standards of Learning may be submitted 

using the Draft 2023 Mathematics Standards of Learning – Public Comment Form or via e-mail 

to vdoe.mathematics@doe.virginia.gov no later than August 11, 2023.  

Public comment may also be provided by speaking at one of ten public hearings. Speakers will 

have three minutes to speak and should provide copies of their comments for the Board of 

Education.  Public hearings will be held both in-person and virtually. Additional information 

about participating in a public hearing regarding the Draft 2023 Mathematics Standards of 

Learning is available on the Revision of the 2016 Mathematics Standards of Learning webpage. 

For questions regarding the Draft 2023 Mathematics Standards of Learning, please contact Tina 

Mazzacane at the Office of STEM and Innovation at (804) 225-4849 or 

tina.mazzacane@doe.virginia.gov.  
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